
 

For Local 8 Members at Willapa Harbor Hospital 
May 8, 2023 

   

2023 Union Contract Bargaining Survey 
 
It’s time to negotiate for our new union contract! For us to win the best contract, that 
works for everyone, we need to know what is currently working and what needs more 
clarification.  We also need to know what is most important to you. Please complete 
the attached survey* by clicking the link below to tell us what you want to see in your 
new contract. 
 
Please complete this survey by May 22nd.   
 

*Individual Survey results are kept confidential and only the OPEIU8 office will be 
notified of answers. 
 
Nominate yourself or a coworker to be on the bargaining team. Bargaining meetings 
may be held both in person and by Zoom (virtually).  Participants of the bargaining 
team will be paid for all lost work time. 
 
Willapa Harbor Hospital Visit 
Come meet your Union Representatives, Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz and Tara Powell on 
Thursday, May 11th from noon to 2pm. Come say hello and bring any information we 
should have to negotiate the next contract.   
 

 
 
Text Messaging 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PQV9QJF


 
During negotiations, it will be important that OPEIU8 can contact you to keep you up 
to date on any changes that happen at the bargaining table.  Informed, unified 
members win the best contacts!! Please sign up for text messaging so we can make 
sure to keep you informed. 
 
Click here to sign up for text messaging. 
 
 
If you have questions, please let us know.  Your Union 
Representatives are Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz, 206-441-8880 ext. 140, 
Jesse@opeiu8.org or Tara Powell, 206-441-8880 ext. 106, 
Tara@opeiu8.org. 
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